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1st Uovember 1912 

Dear Sud.ho ft 
I will send word to Little about Professor Wiedemann. Let me knowlater 

on any other names of students of Bacon in Germany, as we should like to invite 

as many as possible to the celebration in 1914. 

I was very sorry not to be able to g'O to Leipzig this year but there have 

been so ~any things on hand here that I have not been able to get away. 

With kind regards, 
Sincerely yours, 

Osler 
------------


